Mrs. Elmer White, 2023 Main Street, Lexington, No.

Dear Mrs. White:

Mrs. Allem and I deeply appreciate your gracious invitation for Sunday, April 26, when we are to be in Lexington for the Ralph Conger Memorial Award.

We have accepted an invitation to dinner at 12 o'clock at the Military Academy, but we are looking forward to seeing you at the memorial services. Mr. and Mrs. D. G. Hamilton are making the trip with us, and since Mrs. Hamilton is not very well we shall have to return early in the afternoon.

It will be a pleasure to renew old acquaintances, and to meet your son who is a freshman at Wentworth.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA:AH